
Argument In Favor 

ARGUMENT IN FAVOR OF MEASURE X 

Support for Measure X is essential to continue providing professional emergency medical and 

fire protection services to Belvedere's residents. 

Measure Xis not a new tax. 

A YES vote continues the existing measure. 

The citizens of Belvedere receive exemplary emergency medical and fire services through the 

City's contract with the Tiburon Fire Protection District. All residents benefit from these 

essential services provided by a highly qualified agency. 

Every four years since 1984, Belvedere voters have overwhelmingly supported continuing 

measures to fund our fire and emergency medical requirements. 2024 marks the eleventh 

renewal of the measure. As approved by Belvedere's voters, Measure X will allow for continued 

funding for another four years, adjusting for changes in local cost of living and population. 

A YES vote on Measure X will ensure that the City continues to fund these essential emergency 

services. 

Sf Jena Watson 

Chair, Belvedere Fire Measure Renewal Committee 

Sf Tom Cromwell 

Former Belvedere Mayor & Citizen of the Year 

Sf James Campbell 

Former Belvedere Mayor 

S/ Pat Carapiet 

Sf Roxanne Richards 

Chair, Belvedere Planning Commission 


